
Important dates:

Apr 7-Parent Council Meeting 6pm
Apr 9- Pink Shirt Day
Apr 11- No Classes K-12 Admin Day
Apr 14- Jump Rope For Heart
Apr 15- Gr 1 to Lions Prairie Manor
Apr 16- International PJ Day
Apr 17- K-5 Spring Family Dance
              Gr 7 CMHR Field Trip
Apr 18- No School- Good Friday
Apr 23- Report Cards out
May 13- Final Parent Council Mtg
May 19- No School
May 21- Track and Field
May 30- Free Outdoor Movie Night
June 4- Divisional Track
June 6- Kindergarten Picnic 
              K-3 Sports Day
June 13- Grade 4 Sports Day
June 16- Grade 8 PCI tours
June 27- Grade 8 Farewell
                Assembly

Last day of school June 27
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cvsadministration
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Crescentview School

We hope that everyone had a restful spring break. With warmer
temperatures around the corner, we are certain to be battling
some wet and muddy conditions on our playground. We are
encouraging parents/guardians to continue to send extra sets
of clothes for those times where the kids are getting a little
soaked, even though we are trying to keep them out of the
water. 

March was very busy here at CVS. We celebrated our students
following the Cobra Code during our March assembly, had our
big Cobra Cash draw, Land Based Treaty Teachings, World
Down Syndrome Day, I Love to Read Week, along with many
other activities during spirit week including theme days and a
Grade 6 to 8 Sock Hop. In other news, our Outdoors Club
traveled to Spruce Woods before the break on a hike which was
a great day for our Grade 5 students. What are we looking
forward to in April? We have badminton season wrapping up,
SWIS lunches for our new students, band festival and spring
band concert, SERC presentations in Grade 7, dissections in
Grade 8 Science and a K-5 Spring Family Dance on April 17th
from 6-8pm. We will be continuing our Monday morning
smudging for students at the front entrance during first recess
for any students that are interested. Fun times here at CVS.

Thank you to everyone who came out to our student-led
conferences. It was great to see the school full and our
students showcasing their learning. Also in April, teachers will
be working on report cards and they will be emailed out to
families on April 23rd. 
 
Mr. D. Moar
Principal

Principal’s Message



Spirit Week!





Pink Day started after two high school students in
Nova Scotia took a stand against bullying in their
school. After a male student was bullied for wearing
a pink shirt, the students organized their classmates
to all wear pink to show support for the victim!  
At CVS, we are wearing pink and wearing our
bracelets to let others know that we believe in peace,
kindness, and an individual’s right to believe, worship
and love whom they choose.

Its that time of year again
and CVS is getting ready
to start sending out
yearbook info. Flyers on
how to order will be coming
home with students shortly.
Yearbooks are $25 each
and orders are due on May
13th. You can order online
at ybpay.ca with Yearbook
ID 15258025

Yearbook

The grade 3 classes have been busy preparing to
perform in the Prairie Sounds Music Festival. The
choir performs Wednesday April 23rd at 1pm in the
EAM multi purpose room. Parents of choir students
are welcome to attend!

Grade 4-6 Choir Music Festival 
Pink Shirt Day

A HUGE Thank You to all our CVS Family for
another resoundingly successful Spring Book
Fair! We sold $6956.75 of books so that means
that the school gets to have $3,209.89 to go
towards new books for our library. Also, thank you
to our parent volunteers, Mrs. Mclaughlin, Mrs.
Price and Mrs. Di dio as well as Kirklynn, Paityn,
Sophie, Austyn for help in setting up and the Gr. 8
boys for moving furniture. Without their help the
Fair wouldn't happen.

Book Fair

This month our featured staff is our Phys Ed teachers!
Mr Botterill spent 5 years in the USA, he grew up on a
farm and was a lifeguard for 10 years! Mr Janz Lived
in Egypt, he is a golf teaching professional and both
of his cats and one of his kids are named after
golfers!

Meet our Staff!



PHYS ED NEWS

Hey everyone, get ready to get your hearts pumping and have
some fun because Monday April 14th is our Jump Event Day!
Here are a few things we want you to remember: • Please wear
RED in support of the Heart & Stroke. • Make sure to eat well and
get a good night’s sleep so you have lots of energy for our Jump
Day! • And if you haven’t had a chance to fundraise online, please
consider bringing in a $5.00 donation to support heart disease
and stroke research! If you have any spare change, we will be
also collecting coins next week for Heart & Stroke in the office:
April 15 is quarters, April 16 is loonies, and April 17 is toonies. We
can’t wait to celebrate with you Monday! It will be a time to
celebrate our success and have some fun! CVS will be
fundraising for Heart & Stroke and you should all be very proud of
yourselves! Our event will start and run all day Monday April 14th
and will take place in the gym. See you all there. Grade 3’s and
4’s will jump in the afternoon, Grades 5-8’s in the morning. 

Donations can be sent to the school or made on the CVS Jump
Rope website! Link attached. 

Jump Rope for Heart

Badminton divisionals are next week with the final 8 the following week. Players have shown a lot of improvement
throughout the season!
 
Active kids club for grade 5-6 badminton will start up in a couple weeks. A sign-up sheet will be posted for that
next week.
 
In class, we wrapped up badminton last week. Next week we will be playing Smashball, which is a modified
volleyball game on badminton courts. The following week will be fitness week!



CVS HOME AND SCHOOL


